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The 2016 edition of "For the Public Good" underscores the critical necessity to preserve every individual's right to 
a safe home and highlights our firm's ongoing commitment to help the most vulnerable among us. Articles 
spotlight our efforts to advocate for immigrants fleeing violence and persecution, defend the victims of domestic 
abuse, provide a voice for the homeless, improve access to safe drinking water and sanitation, and protect the 
victims of online abuse, among others.

The 2016 edition of "For the Public Good."

This publication/newsletter is for informational purposes and does not contain or convey legal advice. The 
information herein should not be used or relied upon in regard to any particular facts or circumstances without first 
consulting a lawyer. Any views expressed herein are those of the author(s) and not necessarily those of the law 
firm's clients.
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